
We just saw the current draft redistricting map and what's proposed for Clairemont is just a 

travesty!  We deserve a unified voice. 

 

We live in a community, we shop in a community, we are impacted as a unified community. 

So, why on earth are you intending to divide us into four separate districts? What happens 

in La Jolla, Pacific Beach or Mira Mesa only affects us tangentially. But, what happens on the 

west side of Clairemont affects the east side as does the north to the south.  

 

La Jolla couldn't care less what road conditions are in Clairemont. Same for Mira Mesa 

caring about trash pick up for Clairemont. The police issues of Pacific Beach are vastly 

different from Clairemont. 

 

Your proposal doesn't make common sense. We've already struggled through two City 

Council representatives caring for and working for the "other" portion of their districts and 

now you intend to divide us into four step-child districts.  

 

Please rethink and revise this proposal. Please. 

 

Sincerely, 

Delores Brandon 
 


